1090 KC.
1000 Watts

BNWS il

Waterloo, lowa

January 10, 1955
Mr. Maurice W. Nittler
Box 94
Genava Nagbraska

Deagr iaurics:

Many thanks for your excellent report stating that
you heard our special DX program from niwS.

Your report has beaen checked with the program log
and found to be correct. This letter is VERIFiCATION
of your reception of KNWS on November 8, 1954 from
2:00 AM to 2:30 AM CST on 1090 Kc.

Wlewere really happy to receive so many reportse.
A total of 77 reports from 30 States, Canada, and
New Zealand were receivad.

e enjoyed putting on thls program for the National
Radio Club and if you are ever in the vicinlty be sure
and drop in on us or KNWS.

Thanks agalin for tuning us In and best of luck in
future DXing. Sorry for the delay in answering.

Yours,
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Charles Frank, Chief Engin ssr.



